Board Meeting Feb 15, 2014

All members of the Marco Island Senior Softball League Board of Directors
communicated directly, via telephone, and/or e-mail on Feb. 13, 14, and 15, 2014

Leroy Fishleigh was suspended by his manager for one game (Feb 14) secondary to
his confrontation with the home plate umpire over a close play on Feb. 13.

The Board of Directors, on the recommendation of the Player Personnel Committee,
unanimously decided, (with one abstention because of potential conflict of interest),
that Leroy is to be suspended for an additional two games (Feb. 18-20), as a result of
his violation of the Marco Island Senior Softball Code of Conduct.

Respectfully submitted,
Bill Moors
Tom Whitlock



